
 
Meeting Notes 

 
Tuesday, February 13, 2024 

4:00-5:30 pm 
UTEP Health Science Center and School of Nursing Building 

Room 211 
 
Welcome and Introductions: 
Maria Carrillo convened the meeting at 4:05 pm and called for brief introductions.  
 
Special Presentation – “The Future of Mental Health Workforce in the Paso del Norte region.” 
Leslie K. Robbins, PhD, APRN, PMHNP-BC, PMHCNS-BC, FAANP, ANEF Dean UTEP College of Nursing  and 
Amy Field, MSN, APRN, PMHNP-BC Instructor UTEP College of Nursing presented on the various learning 
pathways that have developed to address mental health needs. They explained the programs at UTEP 
Nursing and Health Sciences colleges as well as the programs within Psychology and Education 
departments. Dr. Robbins and Ms. Field responded to numerous questions resulting in a lively discussion 
from the group. Presentation slides are included with these notes.  

 
Updates: 
 
Maria Carrillo called for the group to share community updates. Flyers or other information may be 
included as part of these notes. 
 
Next Meeting: 
The Brain Trust now has a standing in person meeting time of 4:00 pm on the 2nd Tuesday of every 
other month.  
 
The Next Brain Trust Network meeting is scheduled for 4:00 pm, Tuesday, April  in room 211 at the 
UTEP Health Sciences Center and College of Nursing Building.  



The Brain Trust is back at UTEP!

Please Join Us Today!

Tuesday,  February 13th from 4:00 – 5:00 pm at
The UTEP College of Nursing in Room 103 on the first floor in the 

Simulation Lab.

Brain Trust Meetings will be held in-person  at UTEP and will provide great 

opportunities to learn more about mental health and emotional well-being in the Paso 

del Norte region !!  

All are welcome to participate in Brain Trust Meetings.  Please share this 

announcement with a friend or colleague.

Meeting Agenda 

1. Welcome and Introductions
2. Presentation Topic:

" The Future of Mental Health Workforce 
in the Paso del Norte region"

Guest Presenters: 
Leslie K. Robbins, PhD, APRN, PMHNP-BC, PMHCNS-BC, FAANP, ANEF 

Dean UTEP College of Nursing

Amy Field, MSN, APRN, PMHNP-BC
Clinical Instructor

UTEP College of Nursing

3. Community updates and announcements
• Heart Gallery of El Paso – Valeria Contreras

4. Ideas for upcoming meetings

Please do not hesitate to contact Enrique Mata at 915-253-0287 or 
Mr. Josue Lachica at jlachica@mmhpi.org  if you have any questions.

We look forward to seeing you all then! 

Maria Carrillo, and Dr. Holly Mata, Brain Trust Chairs

mailto:jlachica@mmhpi.org
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